
Pine Ridge Elementary School

Findings:

 Once sidewalk connections from priority projects #2 & #5 
are in place, a crossing guard will be needed to help 
students cross the CR 561/CR 565B intersection safely

 Lake County completed a traffic study in November 2011 
of the CR 561/CR 565B intersection

 The analysis did not show a safety issue based on 
the recorded crash history

 A westbound left turn lane was recommended to be 
added

 No changes to the existing two-way stop control 
were warranted

 With CR 561 continuing to be uncontrolled/free flow, a 
crossing guard will be even more important at this 
location

 With a crossing guard at this location, relocate 20 mph 
school zone to north of the intersection

Priority Project #6
Crossing Guard at CR 561/CR 565B Intersection

Log House Rd approaching CR 561 intersection

CR 561 approaching Log House Rd intersection


